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Winners Celebration Survey 

Thank you for participating in NASA’s International Space Apps Challenge Virtual Winners Celebration.  In order to provide an amazing experience for our Space Apps community we are asking for your feedback on the February XX, 2023 event. Please complete this short survey by March XX, 2023.

This information collection meets the requirements of 44 U.S.C 3507, as amended by section 2 of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995. You do not need to answer these questions unless we display a valid Office of Management and Budget control number. The OMB control number for this information collection is 2700-0153 and it expires on 07/31/2024. We estimate that it will take about 10 minutes to read the instructions, gather the facts, and answer the questions. You may send comments on our time estimate above to hq-spaceapps@mail.nasa.gov. Send only comments relating to our time estimate to this address.
Survey: Winners Celebration Survey (paperform.co)

1. How satisfied were you with the Winners Celebration? (Select one)*

	Very Dissatisfied
	Dissatisfied
	Neutral
	Satisfied
	Very Satisfied


2. Please rate your level of satisfaction with the following aspects of the Winners Celebration? (Select one for each aspect)*

	
	Very Dissatisfied
	Dissatisfied
	Neutral
	Satisfied
	Very Satisfied
	N/A

	Zoom as a platform
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Wonder.Me as a networking platform
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Communications from the Global Organizing (GO) Team
	
	
	
	
	
	



3. Please rate your level of satisfaction with the following sessions of the Winners Celebration? (Select one for each aspect)*

	
	Very Dissatisfied
	Dissatisfied
	Neutral
	Satisfied
	Very Satisfied
	N/A

	Winner Panel
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Project Demonstration
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Guest Speaker(s)
	
	
	
	
	
	




4. Please use this section to provide comments on what could be improved or elaborate as needed on any of your previous answers. (open answers text box) (Optional)
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